

SAVING THE LAND THAT MATTERS MOST

Dear Barbara,

I know you share Scenic Hudson's vision for creating a healthy, prosperous Hudson Valley, which is why I am asking for your support. It will enable us to build momentum in preserving the region's working family farms and providing great new parks along the river while combating environmental threats that demand our leadership and action.

Together we can protect the valley we all treasure.

Sincerely,

HEW FAMERA - THANKS TO YOU AND ALL AT LIBERTY POR FOR THE METICULOUS WORK AT THE WEST POINT TURNSY PROSERVE. BOST - JOE